WOODBRIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT
40 Beecher Road - South
Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525

Yonda |. Tencza — Superintendent
viencza @ woodbridgeps.org

December 18, 2024

Kathleen Marlor
Special Education Teacher

Beecher Road School

Dear Kathy:

Thank you for your December 18, 2024 letter informing me of your retirement upon conclusion of the 2024/25 school
year, effective June 30, 2025. Please accept acknowledgement and good wishes of Board members and colleagues for
your seven (7) years of service to the children of Beecher. | know that administrators, as well as your colleagues, at
Beecher join me in wishing you all the best as you forge new endeavors.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Vonda J. Tencza

Superintendent
¢ Administrative Team
J. Jimenez
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